No. 0421.6/ 3909 Ministry of Public Health

Tivanond Road,
Nonthaburi 11000, Thailand
Tel.: 66 2590 4393

Fax: 66 2590 4388

1§  September B.E. 2558 (2015)
Dear Dr, Neira and Mr, Kasten,

Subject: Request to be considered as a Partner in the Global Alliance to Eliminate

Lead Paint

Ministry of Public Health endorses the goal and objectives of the Global
Alliance to Eliminate Lead Paint and wishes to be considered a partner in the work of the

Lead Paint Alliance. In this regard, we would like to nominate the Bureau of Occupational
and Environmental Diseases as a focal point on this issue.

We would like to support the work of the Alliance as described below:
* Initiate activities to raise awareness of the health impact of exposure to
lead in paint.
e Provide financial support for Alliance activities.
* Provide other expertise or activities that can help reduce exposure to
lead in paint.

We understand that this letter of intent is not legally binding, and that a copy of
this letter requesting to become an Alliance partner and the name of Bureau of Occupational
and Environmental Diseases will be listed on the Lead Paint Alliance website.

Yours sincerely,

VAR :
>~ Dr. Narong Sahamethapat
Permanent Secretary

Dr. Maria Neira
Director

Department of Public Health, Environmental and Social Determinants of Health,
World Health Organization

Mr. Timothy J. Kasten

Head

Chemical Branch

Division of Technology, Industry and Economics
United Nations Environment Programme



